NTY Department of Environmental Health

www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex

307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard

i llingt NC 27546
April 17, 2020 Lilirsgten,

ph: 910-893-7547

fax: 910-893-9371

Edith Jakeman McDonald
19 Erwin Chapel Road
Erwin, NC 28339

FINAL NOTICE
Re: Solid Waste accumulation located at: 19 Erwin Chapel Road, Erwin NC 28339
Pin# (0598-06-1105.000

Dear Ms. McDonald:

This is a final notification regarding the solid waste at the above location. An on-site inspection
was made on your property 12/20/19, 01/3/20, 03/17/20 and 4/17/20 by an Environmental Health
Specialist and observed solid waste on the ground. A follow-up visit has been made since the
receipt of the violation letter and no response has been received.

Again, you are hereby notified that this is in violation of the ordinance adopted by the Harnett
County Board of Commissioners in accordance with the requirements of Article VI, Storage and
Disposal of Solid Waste, of the Harnett County Solid Waste Management Ordinance, which
states; “No owner, occupant, tenant or lessee of any property shall permit solid waste emanating
from said premises to accumulate upon such premises unless stored in a manner prescribed by
this ordinance™.

This problem must be corrected, and the waste properly disposed of within two (2) weeks
from the date that you receive this letter. We request that you contact the Health Department
immediately to discuss your plan of action concerning this matter. If you do not comply within
the allotted time frame we will be forced to obtain legal action through the county attorney’s

office.
I can be contacted at 893-7547 Monday through Friday between 8:00 and 9:00 a.m.

Sincerely,

Andrew Currin, R. E. H. S.

Environmental Health Specialist

Harnett County Department of Public Health
Environmental Health Section
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